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My Dearest Members,

It is unbelievable that it has been over a year that
our world has been turned upside down. Although
I wish we could celebrate this together, I am certain
that we are all taking a moment to reflect on how
this pandemic has affected each of us in our own
unique way. We have all faced extreme challenges
in our personal, business and social lives. Our
membership is strong, resilient and proud, and I am
certain that through this adversity we will emerge
stronger and more united. 

We will still face several unique challenges this upcoming
year. The never yielding restrictions, the shutdowns and the
vaccination schedules, have all affected our ability to gather,
to celebrate and to unite, both as a cultural club and as a
banquet facility. I want to assure you all that your management
team and Board of Directors are here fighting for all of our
members, customers and employees.

Your Board of Directors has continued to meet to ensure that
the Club is operating as effectively and efficiently as possible.
We are arranging for preparations of our grounds and outdoor
areas to accommodate outdoor weddings and events at our
pavilion and soon to be established tented areas. We have also
elected to begin our General Assembly meetings in May. You
will read further in the newsletter about our process for having
these meetings. We will follow all government mandates and
will meet accordingly. Please read the insert with directions
on how these meetings will be conducted.

Overall, your Club is strong and positioned to come out of this
pandemic on very sure footing. Our deposits and long-term
commitments remain strong and we are strengthening our
foundations and policies to ensure that we will come out of
this stronger, leaner and more focused. 

I look forward to seeing you all. Please stay safe and, God
willing, we will all be able to celebrate very soon.

Mark rossi, President
Ciociaro Club of Windsor

Miei carissimi membri,

È incredibile che sia passato più di un anno che il
nostro mondo sia stato capovolto. Anche se vorrei
che potessimo festeggiarlo insieme, sono certo che
ci stiamo tutti prendendo un momento per riflettere
su come questa pandemia ha colpito ciascuno di noi
nel nostro modo unico. Abbiamo tutti affrontato
sfide estreme nella nostra vita personale, lavorativa
e sociale. I nostri membri sono forti, resilienti e
orgogliosi e sono certo che attraverso queste
avversità emergeremo piu' forti e più uniti. 

Affronteremo ancora diverse sfide uniche nel prossimo anno.
Restrizioni che non cedono mai, interruzioni e programmi di
vaccinazione hanno tutti influenzato la nostra capacità di riunirsi,
di celebrare e di unirsi sia come club culturale che come struttura
per banchetti. Voglio assicurarvi che il vostro team di gestione e il
vostro Consiglio di Amministrazione stanno combattendo per tutti
i nostri membri, clienti e dipendenti.

Il vostro Consiglio di Amministrazione ha continuato a riunirsi per
garantire che il Club operi nel modo più efficace ed efficiente
possibile. Stiamo organizzando i preparativi dei nostri terreni e
delle aree esterne per ospitare matrimoni ed eventi all'aperto presso
il nostro padiglione e presto saranno istituite aree tendate. Abbiamo
anche deciso di iniziare le nostre riunioni dell'assemblea generale
a maggio. Leggerete più avanti nella newsletter sul nostro processo
per tenere questi incontri. Seguiremo tutti i mandati del governo e
ci incontreremo di conseguenza. Si prega di leggere l'inserto con
le indicazioni su come saranno condotti questi incontri.

Nel complesso, il vostro club è forte e posizionato per uscire da
questa pandemia su un piano molto sicuro. I nostri depositi e gli
impegni a lungo termine rimangono forti e stiamo rafforzando le
nostre basi e politiche per assicurarvi che ne usciremo più forti,
più snelli e più  concentrati.

Non vedo l'ora di vedervi tutti. Per favore, state al sicuro e, se Dio
vuole, potremo tutti festeggiare molto presto.

A tutti -  Rimanete sempre sani e salvi!

Mark rossi, Presidente, Ciociaro Club di Windsor
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GenerAl Assembly
meetings will resume effective

sunday, may 30, 2021

Please note that regular meetings of the General Assembly
will resume starting sunday, may 30th at 9:30 am.

General Assembly meetings will then continue going forward
following our traditional regular monthly cadence (ie. the last
Sunday of the month at 9:30 am).

The Management and Board of Directors of the Club are
making plans to host these meetings based on the COVID-19
restrictions that are in place at that time. 

For your reference the meeting format options are listed below
based on the Colour Zone status as designated by the
Government of Ontario:

•  Orange Zone Meeting to be held in person 
(up to 150 people) 

•  Pavilion:  100 person capacity  
•  Club Building:    50 person capacity

•   red Zone Meeting to be administered 
completely online.

In order to help facilitate online participation please take time
to complete the enclosed Survey. We have included a pre-paid
return envelope to allow you respond with ease. The
information you provide will be critical in helping to ensure that
you are provided the ability to fully participate in the affairs of
the Club.

We look forward to being able to meet with you again as we
join together to fulfill the ideals of our organization including
the opportunity to enjoy each other’s friendship and foster
social solidarity.
We hope that you continue to be safe and well.

Sincerely, 

President & board of Directors 

AssembleA GenerAle
le riunioni riprenderanno a partire

da domenica, 30 maggio 2021

Si prega di notare che le riunioni regolari dell'Assemblea Generale

riprenderanno a partire da domenica, 30 maggio alle 9:30.

Le riunioni dell'Assemblea Generale continueranno in seguito
seguendo la nostra tradizionale cadenza mensile regolare (cioè
l'ultima domenica del mese alle 9:30).

La direzione e il consiglio di amministrazione del club stanno
facendo piani per ospitare queste riunioni in base alle restrizioni
COVID-19 che sono in vigore in quel momento. 

Per il vostro riferimento le opzioni di formato della riunione sono
elencate di seguito in base allo stato della zona colore come
designato dal governo dell'Ontario:

•  Zona Arancione Riunione da tenersi di persona 
(fino a 150 persone) 

• Padiglione: capacità di 100 persone  
• Edificio del Club: Capacità di 50 persone

•  Zona rossa Amministrato completamente 
online.

Al fine di facilitare la partecipazione online, si prega di dedicare del
tempo per completare il sondaggio allegato. Abbiamo incluso una
busta di ritorno prepagata per permettervi di rispondere con facilità.
Le informazioni che ci fornirete saranno fondamentali per garantirvi
la possibilità di partecipare pienamente agli affari del Club.

Non vediamo l'ora di potervi incontrare di nuovo mentre ci
uniamo per realizzare gli ideali della nostra organizzazione,
compresa l'opportunità di godere della reciproca amicizia e di
promuovere la solidarietà sociale.

Ci auguriamo che continuiate a stare bene e al sicuro.

Sinceramente, 
Presidente e consiglio di amministrazione

FROm THe BOARD OF DIReCTORS

It is my sincere hope that you and your
loved ones continue to remain safe and well. 
Although the Club has been significantly
impacted by the COVID pandemic, work
continues on several fronts. As a team we
have worked to successfully streamline
operations. Similarly, we are implementing
plans to ensure the smooth and successful
relaunch of our business so that we position
the Club to emerge from this unique

situation in the best possible way. 

Specifically, with respect to our business operations, I am taking a
leadership role within a committee that consists of our management
team and other board members with the scope of increasing our
outdoor event capacity. This will afford us the opportunity to

generate much needed revenue if restrictions on the number
of patrons that can be hosted indoors do not ease.    

From a cultural perspective, I continue to be involved in
several aspects of our membership programming, primarily
through the direct participation in the organizing activities of
our Youth Soccer House League Program.

Lastly, building upon relationships that have been cultivated
over the years, work is continuing with the Association of
Italian Clubs of Ontario in an effort to collaborate and share
best practices (business      
and cultural). 

In closing, I extend heartfelt greetings to you and your family
for a blessed and Happy Easter.

Sincerely, Frank MaCeroni, Vice President
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IN memORIAm
OF OUR

DeCeASeD
memBeRS

DECEMBER
Maria Di Gioia

VinCenZo aLToBeLLi 

JANUARY
LUCia D'aMiCo
oLiVia iGnaGni

assUnTa LUCiano
anTonio PoLsineLLi

anna Maria ViTTorini

FEBRUARY
onorio iaCoBeLLi 
roCCo PoZZUoLi

FranCo seMenTiLLi
LUCio noTaranTonio

MARCH
GioVanni  ToMaseLLi

Next
Newsletter

The next newsletter
will be going out the
last week of JUNE.
Anyone interested in
putting information in
the newsletter, please
submit to Armando
Carlini by June 18th.

Il Prossimo
Corriere

Il prossimo Corriere
Ciociaro uscirà l’ultima
settimana di GIUGNO.
Spedite i vostri annunci
ad Armando Carlini
entro il 18 giugno.

Newsletter
This newsletter is

produced by the

Ciociaro Club of

Windsor for its 1900

members.

Editor: Armando Carlini
Contributing writers: 

Ciociaro Club Board of Directors
Photos: Armando Carlini, 
Creative: Media Duo
Layout and Printing by:

Ed’s Digital Imaging Solutions

To receive a PDF copy to your email,

contact reception@ciociaroclub.com

or download from our website,

www.ciociaroclub.com

SUPPORT
YOUR CLUB

FROm THe BOARD OF DIReCTORS

Dear members, we are hoping that you and
your families continue to remain safe and
healthy. It has been a year of many
challenges, reassuring that our whole team
has been working very hard under the
leadership of our President for the best
interest of our Club .

Last year on the day of the International
Women’s Day Banquet, due to the outbreak

of COVID-19, the event was cancelled. This year (2021) has not
changed, so we are hoping and looking forward that in 2022 we
will be celebrating again. With the hard work and dedication of the
committee: myself (Anna Vitti), Ilde Mariani, Rita Petrilli and
Anna Vozza, to date we have raised and donated approximately
$140,000 for the Breast Health Centre at Windsor Regional
Hospital, which has helped to add a 3-D Digital Mammography
Machine. This year with the help the Ciociaro Club is offering, an
International Women’s Day special menu will be available the
entire month of March.

Ten percent (10%) of the proceeds will be donated to Breast
Health Centre at Windsor Regional Hospital. I am asking you
my fellow members to please support this cause.

HAPPY INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY to all our
beautiful  and strong  ladies.

Il mese di Marzo e’ dedicato a festeggiare La Festa Delle
Donne.

Tanti auguri a tutte le nostre bellissime donne.

As the Easter season is approaching, I wish you and your loved
ones a Happy Easter filled with plenty of love, happiness,
peace and good health.

Augurandovi cari membri e Amici Buona Pasqua piena di
Pace, Serenità e Buona Salute.  Dio ci Benedica, sperando di
rivederci presto.

Affettuosi Saluti e un Forte Abbraccio.

Stay Safe and Healthy and may God Bless Everyone!

anna ViTTi, recording secretary



NOTICe FROm THe TReASUReR

Membership Dues
Annual membership dues are payable as of January 2, 2021 and must be paid
prior to March 31 as per the Ciociaro Club Constitution By-law X Section ii: 

A member who has not paid his/her dues by March 31st of the calendar year

shall be considered a member not in good standing. A member not in good

standing shall not enjoy the membership rights or privileges of any kind. 

Reminder… lifetime dues payment option is available. For more
information, please give us a call. 

If your address has changed, please let the office know upon payment of
your dues.

If you have already paid your dues, thank you!

NEW!! You can now pay your dues online! Click on the “Pay Membership
Dues” under the “Members” tab of our website. www.ciociaroclub.com

ENIo DI DoNAto, tREASuRER
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Dear Members,

Fourteen months have
gone by since we had
our last General
Meeting. As the
COVID-19 pandemic is
still with us, the Board,
management and staff
at the Ciociaro Club are

doing the best in keeping up with the
continuing changes of closing and partially
opening our facilities to Members and the
General Public.  We are following all
Provincial and local Public Health authorities
guidelines in order to keep our staff and
customers safe. Presently we are in Stay at
Home order from the Province of Ontario.

At this time the Club is offering Grab-n-go
lunch: Tuesday to Friday 11:30am -2:30pm.

Curbside pick-up and Skip The Dishes:
Tuesday to Sunday 11:30am – 7:00pm.

You can always visit our website for changes
and updates: www.ciociaroclub.com

With the increased vaccinations and staying
safe with masks and distancing, we should be
back to normal soon and once again enjoy
getting together at our Club.

Warmest regards

arManDo CarLini
Corresponding secretary

FROm THe BOARD OF DIReCTORS

Cari membri,

Sono passati quattordici mesi dalla nostra ultima Assemblea Generale. Poiche' la
pandemia COVID-19 e' ancora con noi, il Consiglio, la direzione e il personale del
Ciociaro Club stanno facendo del loro meglio per tenere il passo con i continui
cambiamenti di chiusura e parziale apertura delle nostre strutture ai Soci e al
pubblico in generale.  Stiamo seguendo tutte le linee guida provinciali e locali delle
autorità sanitarie pubbliche al fine di mantenere il nostro personale e clienti al
sicuro. Attualmente siamo in regime di Stay at Home dalla Provincia dell'Ontario.

In questo momento il club offre il pranzo Grab-n-go: Da martedì a venerdì dalle
11:30 alle 14:30.

Curbside pick-up e Skip TheDishes: Da martedì a domenica dalle 11:30 alle 19:00. 

Potete sempre visitare il nostro sito web per cambiamenti e aggiornamenti:
www.ciociaroclub.com

Con l'aumento delle vaccinazioni e rimanendo al sicuro con maschere e distanze
dovremmo tornare presto alla normalità e ancora una volta godere di stare insieme
al nostro Club.

Cordiali saluti

armando Carlini, segretario della corrispondenza

Dear Members,

I sincerely hope this message finds you and your family
well.  It has been a very challenging time for all of us, both
economically and personally. With the anticipation of the
vaccines and the promises to administer to everyone as
soon as possible, it is hoped that we can all be together at
the Club socializing and resuming our normal activities.
Stay well and safe until we meet again.

Sincerely,  enio DiDonaTo, Treasurer

From the Service

Department

once we begin opening for events,

the Ciociaro Club will be looking

for bartenders, servers, and

dishwashers. anyone who is

interested may apply by email to

humanresources@ciociaroclub.com

Thank you!
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FinanCe

2020 summary

The pandemic has dramatically affected
the Club’s business since March 2020.
The Club ceased normal operations in
mid-March and was completed closed for
the month of April. In May, we launched
our new on-line ordering system for Take-
Out orders to our Members and
Customers. In June, we reopened the

Members’ Bar for “Grab and Go” lunch and expanded our services
to our outdoor patio for lunch and dinner. For the remainder of 2020,
the Club operated in a limited capacity since we were not able to
fully reopen our banquet facilities due to the COVID-19 restrictions.  

The Club’s revenue was down nearly 80% and we operated at a loss
for 2020 (first yearly operating loss since 2001). The operating
losses will continue in 2021 until we can fully reopen and start
having banquets with more than 50 people. The President, Board
of Directors, Staff and Management have been working extremely
hard to mitigate our operating expenses while ensuring we maintain
the Club facilities and service our customers for current and future
business. 

In November, we borrowed money from our Bank and we currently
have approximately $1 million in the Bank to cover operating losses
for the foreseeable future. The Board continues to evaluate
additional financing options to ensure we have the financial
resources available to take advantage of opportunities that will
arises once we return to normal operations. The Club is in a very
strong financial position and we will get through this extremely
difficult period.  

2021

The pandemic continues to seriously affect our business due to the
Provincial government lock-down in January that required us to limit our
business to Grab & Go and Take-out orders.  In February, we added “Skip
the Dishes” to our Take-out offering so please use this service if you want
to order food for home delivery. The Management and Board are
evaluating other revenue generating options to increases sales in 2021.

Unfortunately, we will continue to operate at a loss for the foreseeable
future due to the COVID-19 restrictions.  Vaccinations are just starting
in our community and the Province will continue to slowly lift the
COVID-19 restrictions.  This will allow us to safely welcome our
Members and the Community back to our Club for Banquets and
Weddings.  

aUDiT

We will be working with our auditor, Paul Maini, to complete the audit
of the 2020 financial statements over the next couple of months.

HeaLTH & saFeTy

The Management continues to work hard on maintaining our food quality,
service and the reputation of the Club. We are following all the
government’s COVID-19 guidelines to ensure the safety of our
employees and customers and have not reported any COVID-19 cases
since September. We have had no significant Staff or Customer injuries
to report to the Membership.  

Personal note

I hope that you and your families are doing well!

Regards,

enZo PaPPini, CPa, Ca

Finance, audit, Health & safety Committee Chairman

FROm THe DIReCTORS

"On behalf of the "Mangia for Men's Health!" fundraising team, I am excited to announce that our fundraising event last
November placed in the Top 5 teams for money raised and donated for 2020. With the help of the community, our
members, and the committee, we were able to raise $7735.00 to be donated to GrowOn Windsor and the Windsor Cancer
Centre Foundation! The committee would like to thank our 25 donors and sponsors, as well as those who purchased
raffle tickets and takeout orders throughout the month of November. Our combined two-year fundraising total has now
reached $13,860 that is being used to help the men in our community fight their cancer battle. The "Mangia for Men's
Health!" team is now preparing for this year's event which will be held on November 26, 2021, please stay tuned for
more information." -Massimo De Menech, Chair of "Mangia for Men's Health!"

"Carissimi Soci ed Amici, we as a Club and as a world continue to find ourselves in difficult times. I look back over the
past year and wonder how much joy and excitement could have been shared with one another during our summer festivals

and members’ banquet, unfortunately, we have all had to make changes in our lives for our safety and for the safety of others. I think of our wine
tours and the smiles on the faces of our members as they share a Sunday afternoon together exploring our local wine region, I smile as I think of
our summer festivals and our beloved Madonna di Canneto festival bringing all of us together to celebrate our faith, our shared culture and heritage.
Hopefully, soon we will all be able to be together again and share in these cherished moments as united members of our Ciociaro Club. I hope
you and your families had a safe and happy holiday season and this snowy Canadian winter was not too much to bear. I sincerely wish you and
your families health and happiness for the year ahead and I hope as the weather warms up and our world slowly re-opens that we will be sharing
a coffee together at our Club."

MassiMo De MeneCH, entertainment Chair, Board of Director, Ciociaro Club of Windsor  519-562-2906
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Gentili Soci,

Da molto tempo che non ci vediamo e vorrei
estendere un saluto speciale a voi tutti

In questo momento critico del COVID 19, spero che
state tutti bene insieme alle vostre famiglie. 

Credo che stiamo arrivando al bivio della guarigione
di questa epidemia e spero che tra pochi mesi ci
possiamo incontrare tutti di nuovo al Club come
prima. Distinti saluti.

GiULio MaLanDrUCCoLo, Chairman dei soci.
______________________________________________________________

Dear Members

It has been some time now that we have enjoyed the
club and all its functions. I hope that you and your
family are all safe and healthy.

Once we return to a “new normal”, in life, the Ciociaro
Club will be ready and waiting to see you all.

Again, be safe and healthy,

Cheers,  JOHn MACEROnI

Cari Soci,

Da un po 'di tempo abbiamo apprezzato il Club e tutte le sue funzioni. Spero
che voi e le vostre famiglie siate tutti sani e salvi. 

Una volta tornati ad una “New Normal”, nella vita, il Ciociaro Club sarà
pronto e in attesa di vedervi tutti.

Di nuovo, siate sani e salvi,

Saluti,  GIOvAnnI MACEROnI

FROm THe DIReCTORS

I wish all our Ciociaro members and
families in staying safe during the
COVID pandemic.  As we move
towards mass vaccinations I
encourage our membership to
openly accept the vaccine to ease
our health risk and return to social
gatherings. The Ciociaro Club will

resume to normal business protocol as government
restrictions are lifted.  

Currently, all Club sports activities are at a standstill, but
are accepting new members.

•   sportsmen Group President - Domenic iannetta

•   Cycling Group President  - Pete DiPonio

•   soccer Group President  - Jason Mastrogiacomo

•   Women’s Bocce President – anna Lecce

•   Men’s Bocce President – rocco Lecce

If there is any interest in any sport involvement please
contact me at youth.culture@ciociaroclub.com  or the
Ciociaro Club at 519-737-6153.

With the upcoming Easter holiday, I wish everyone Buona
Pasqua.

DoMeniC ViseLLi
interim sports Chair

Dear Members,
It now has been over twelve (12) months that we as a
Ciociaro family have not been able to get together
because of COVID-19!
To put things in perspective twelve (12) months does
not seem like along time, but many things have
happened over this period.
I know that we have lost members—members that I
met through the Ciociaro Club and because of this

pandemic WE have not been able to say our goodbyes in the manner that we
were accustomed to—for that I am sorry.
The social aspect of our Club has been missing—I hope and pray that our
collective strengths will see this through!
Now, for an update on the affairs of my responsibilities at the Club:

Grounds and outdoors Chair

Another winter has come and gone with minor issues to report that come with
snow removal—we were able to reduce the area to be cleared because some
parking lots were not in use and cordoned off. And again because of the
COVID-19 stay at home restrictions, I could not frequent the Club as often as
I normally do—I have to thank Domenic Aversa, the General Manager for
addressing the minor issues as they came up!
We (Domenic Aversa) and myself will in the near future sit down with Matt
Janisse (M&M Sports Management) to review the 2021 Baseball Season.

Constitution Chair

At the monthly meeting of the Board of Directors of November past
I was appointed Chairperson of Constitution Committee on an
interim basis to help the Club navigate through this COVID crisis.
On January 26, 2021, Mark Rossi President of the Club called a
virtual meeting via GoTo Meeting App which included Frank
Maceroni (Vice President), Joseph Giorgi (Legal Counsel of the
Club), myself and Joe Malandruccolo who joined us later because
of previous commitment. 
We discussed in an open forum the challenges facing the Club at
this time.
Since then, at our last Board of Directors meeting of February
25th 2021—Mr. Giorgi presented a memorandum giving us
guidance/options as per the Ontario Corporations Act—current
legislation and our Constitution and By-Laws

We  [Mark Rossi, Massimo DeMenech and Frank Fazio ( Rocco
Maiuri—out of town)and myself ] will be meeting this Saturday to
review in depth the alternatives that were presented to us last week.
I am looking forward to seeing you, when all this is said and
done—in the meantime I would like to take this opportunity to
wish you and your families an Easter filled with Hope and
Peace—auguro a tutti una santa Pasqua!

JosePH D. CaPaLDi
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Carissimi Ciociaro Club Members.

Good day, we hope this newsletter finds you, family and
friends safe and well. One thing we can do in these times
is learn from some of the Great Italians from “la ciociaria”,
specifically the misunderstood philosophers and the root
meaning or etymology of this word.
Let’s note one well known philosopher, Cicero (Marcus
Tullius Cicero : born
arpino Frosinone), with
his works and
understandings of true

philosophy aka hellenistic philosophy or ancient
Greek philosophy.
Before we move on, let’s take away the boring aura
that has labelled the word Philosophy, and replace
it with what is known as Phi-losophi-a, the Study of
Phi and it’s incommensurate nature with 1.
Have you heard of the Golden Ratio? Plato’s
divided line? The Fibonacci Spiral? The way that
mother nature manifests all things visible.
Philosophy is the true study of universal Physics
and Metaphysics which in themselves are equal.
The great Phi-losophers of the day knew that the
study of 1 is to Phi as Phi is to 1 is the basis of all
science in which today is secularized and lacks true
meaning. The phi-losophers knew that 1 and phi
were interchangeable in Nature and are infinite
inward and outward at the same time.
Proof of this can be found in what we have termed
the “DaVinci Code”. A fibonacci spiral aka golden
spiral is simple to create. Starting with the trinity of
numbers 0-1-1, then 2,3,5,8,13,21 which is an
infinite spiral of addition of the last two consecutive
numbers. The Code becomes realized when you
only take the last digit ie, 0,1,1,2,3,5,8,3,1,4, etc.
Then one can see that it repeats after 60 numbers.
Know that this circle of 60 repeating numbers is
what all philosophers had an understanding of.
Meanings span from the Musical circle of 5th’s, the
cross and laying out the milky way which lines up
with the great pyramids. It would take the whole
newsletter to paint all the meanings that have been
found.
Next you will see a couple of examples for you to
gaze upon. Beside these images will be quotes from
Cicero.

Quotes from Cicero

“Those dwelling near the cataracts grow used to the
noise and therefore cannot hear it: so too mankind
cannot hear the music of the spheres.
Are you not ashamed as a scientist, as an observer
and investigator of nature, to seek your criterion of truth from minds steeped in
conventional beliefs?”
“As a man who knows how to make his education into a rule of life not a means of
showing off; who can control himself and obey his own principles.”
Hopefully you can see that phi-losophy has much more meaning than what we’ve
been taught.
Grazie e arrivederci
Claudio…..
claudio.silvaggi@gmail.com 519-250-9393 (Canada)
building@ciociaroclub.com 561-247-6896 (USA)

“Freedom suppressed and again regained bites with keener fangs than freedom
never endangered”. - Cicero

FROm THe DIReCTORS

Dear Members,

I hope that you, your families and
friends are all doing well.  It has
been a very difficult year for
everyone, but we are getting closer
to being able to enjoy our families,
friends and our Club.  

I want to keep you all informed with
what the Operations Committee has
been working on to minimize the

damage of the lock-down and prepare for when we can re-
open. We have had many meetings both at the Club and
virtually.  We have developed sub-committees to develop
marketing strategies, cost-cutting measures and possible
new revenue streams.

1. The Committee has worked with the Club Management
Team to plan for the re-opening of the Club Bar and
facilities including the Ciociaro Patio.  

2. Determine how we can host multiple outdoor weddings,
taking advantage of the Club’s property.  

3. Making sure we are properly staffed for the re-opening.

4. We are renovating the bathrooms in the Pavilion as it
will be busy with outdoor weddings and events when we
re-open.

5. Constantly reviewing government programs to help us
through this Pandemic.

6. Our great food is now available on Skip the Dishes.

I am so looking forward to being able to see all of you visit
the Club, to once again enjoy our facilities, friends and our
great food.

Please stay safe, healthy and strong.

roCCo MUsCeDere, operations Committee

The Ciociaro Club Building
committee is working with the
management staff of the Club to
continue ongoing maintenance of the
Clubs facility.  In anticipation of the
loosening of the COVID restrictions,
the committee will be completing
some minor projects that have been
planned and approved in the past.  We

are planning some upgrades for the patio from last year as
well as some interior improvements to improve operational
efficiency.

I hope to see you all very soon at the Club as the weather
improves and we overcome this pandemic. Stay safe.

Regards, LoU VoZZa

SUPPORT YOUR CLUB
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MOTHER�S DAY
SUNDAY, MAY 9TH, 2021

MENU    SMALL TRAY SERVES 4-6     LARGE TRAY SERVES 8-12
 

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   
   

   
 

 
 

 
 

SMALL SERVES 9-12 LARGE SERVES 18-24

    

Curbside Pickup 
11:30 am - 7:30 pm

�Only listed items are 
available for this date,    

  no substitutions.
�Order online at least 

1 day in advance, 
  or while quantities last.
�Some items may become 

 unavailable as the   
  date approaches.
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WeeKeND   SPeCIALS

April 19,20,21 Veal Saltimbocca with Pasta and Vegetable
April 22,23,24 osso Buco with Risotto and Vegetable
April 29,30, May 1 Roasted Quails with Potatoes and Vegetable
May 6,7,8 Baccala in umido with Polenta and Vegetable

For other Weekend Specials, refer to our website or Facebook
www.ciociaroclub.com                                  https://www.facebook.com/ciociaroclub/

MOTHER’S DAY
SUNDAY, MAY 9TH, 2021

MENU    SMALL TRAY SERVES 4-6     LARGE TRAY SERVES 8-12
 (Serves 4-5 People)  65
ANTIPASTO DI MARE (Serves 3 - 4 people) 27 (Per pound) 
RIGATONI TOMATO BASIL 25 48 
RAVIOLI BLUSH SAUCE 40 78 
COUNTRY BAKED CHICKEN 30 58 
CHICKEN PARMIGIANA 48 94 
BEEF TIPS WITH PEPPERS & MUSHROOMS 52 102 
VEAL STEW 48 94 
FRITTURA MISTA 70 138 
BREADED POLLOCK FISH FILET 35 68 
GARDEN SALAD 18 35 
ROAST POTATOES 18 35 
MIXED VEGETABLE 18 35 
RAPINI 30 58 
CANNELLONI & MANICOTTI 38 (4 Pieces of each)
ARANCINI - RICE BALLS  19 (8 Pieces)
FOCACCIA - KING  22 (32 Pieces)
CHICKEN PARM., PASTA, SALAD, & ROLL (Indvidual Combo Meal) 21.95
BEEF TIPS, PASTA, SALAD, & ROLL (Indvidual Combo Meal) 21.95
LASAGNA      55 SMALL SERVES 9-12  105 LARGE SERVES 18-24

519.737.6153   
 3745 NORTH TALBOT RD.    
www.ciociaroclub.com

Curbside Pickup 
11:30 am - 7:30 pm

•Only listed items are 
available for this date,    

  no substitutions.
•Order online at least 

1 day in advance, 
  or while quantities last.
•Some items may become 

 unavailable as the   
  date approaches.

ORDER TAKEOUT FOR



“ImPORTANT NOTICe”

Dear Members / Cari Soci:

Due to COVID 19 and Government Restrictions, the Club is in the process of
updating all its membership records.

A causa del COVID 19 e delle restrizioni governative, il Club sta aggiornando
tutti i suoi registri di iscrizione.

Please complete the attached membership information form and return to the club in the self-addressed
and stamped envelope provided A.S.A.P.

Si prega di compilare il modulo di informazioni sull'affiliazione allegato e di restituirlo al club nella busta
autoindirizzata e timbrata fornita A.S.A.P.

If there is more than one Ciociaro club member in the household, please provide necessary information
for all members.

Se nella famiglia è presente più di un membro del Ciociaro Club, fornire le informazioni necessarie a
tutti i membri.

PLEASE PRINt

First Name ......................................................... Surname ..................................................................

Address ......................................................................................................................................................

City...................................................................... Postal Code .............................................................

Home Phone ....................................................... Cell Phone ...............................................................

Email Address ............................................................................................................................................

EMAIL CoNSENt

I consent to have the Ciociaro Club email me information about the Club events and
membership business. I may opt-out or unsubscribe at anytime.

Acconsento al fatto che il Ciociaro Club mi invii per posta elettronica informazioni sugli

eventi del Club e sull’attività di affiliazione. Potro’ rinunciare o annullare l’iscrizione in

qualsiasi momento.

I Do Not consent to have the Ciociaro Club email me information about the Club events
and membership business.

NON acconsento che il Ciociaro Club mi invii tramite posta elettronica informazioni sugli

eventi del club e sull’attività di affiliazione.

Additional Ciociaro Club Members at this residence:

First Name Surname Email

.................................................... .................................................... ....................................................

.................................................... .................................................... ....................................................

.................................................... .................................................... ....................................................

.................................................... .................................................... ....................................................


